
Christingle Oranges

Our School Christingle service is being held on Tues 18th

December 2018 at St Helen’s Church, Skipwith.

But don’t worry, Friends will sort the oranges, with a 
little help from you…

Friends of North Duffield School
Committed to raising funds for school

Please pop 50p into an envelope, marked ‘Christingle’, and post into the Friends 
postbox at school, by 11th December. Friends of North Duffield School will then 
buy the oranges to make up the Christingles. Any money left over will be 
donated at the service. 

Many thanks for your help and support and we look forward to a lovely service!

Friends of North Duffield School 


